
   

                                      
                                     

                                     
                                           

                                         
                                     
                                      

 

 

 

   

Sasha Linker 

From: Dane Lundy < > 
Sent: Sunday, November 14, 2021 11:00 PM
To: CommAsst 
Subject: Charles Grace 

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

I had the pleasure of working with Charles Grace at the San Simeon Community Services District from 2016‐2018. When 
I started working for the district there had been other contract operations companies working there for some time with 
mixed results. There was no real consistence to how the operations were handled. Charlie worked tirelessly to bring the 
operations to a standard that the Community Services District can be proud of. Just in my short time there the quality of 
the utilities were greatly improved. He has always had the communities best interest at heart and in my opinion done an 
excellent job of maintaining an older utilities system while also running a tight budget. San Simeon should feel extremely 
fortunate to have someone with Charlie's experience and skill level running the day to day operations of the CSD. 

Sincerely, 

Dane Lundy 
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